
  

Date: 30.06.2020 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
In view of the prevailing conditions due to the COVID-19 

pandemic, it would be both difficult and unsafe for many teaching and 

non-teaching staff members to be physically present at the College on 

1st July 2020 for increment purpose. 

It is therefore, to inform you that in lieu of the physical reporting to 

College. All the regular Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff Members 
are requested to report virtually through email to 
principal@shivaji.du.ac.in from their respective declared local 
address at any time on 1st July 2020. 

However, in case any staff member of the Teaching and Non-

Teaching is out of station, the place of stay may kindly be intimated to 

the College in the e-mail. 

Dr. Shiv Kumar Sahdev 
Acting Principal 

 


